
 

OATLEY	OOSHCARE	INCORPORATED	
Oatley	Public	School	OOSH	Room	-	95806591	Oatley	Community	Hall	-	95701142	

	Postal	Address-	PO	BOX	263	Oatley	NSW	2223	Email	-	enquires@oatleyoosh.org.au	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Dear	Families,	

As	a	new	initiative	of	2015,	Oatley	OOSH	would	like	to	occasionally	take	St	Joseph’s	children	
to	Oatley	Memorial	Park	in	the	afternoons	for	extra	space	to	play.	This	would	take	place	
after	the	children	finish	afternoon	tea	and	would	be	back	at	the	hall	by	5pm	and	would	
depend	on	park	availability	as	well	as	children’s	vote.		
	

Please	complete	this	form	regarding	permission	for	Oatley	OOSH	to	escort	your	child/ren	to	
the	park.	

If	you	do	not	wish	for	your	child	to	visit	the	park,	please	speak	to	either	myself	or	Tamara.		

Kind	Regards,	

Sharna	Cox	
OOOSH	Office	Manager	

	

	

	

	

Oatley	Memorial	Park	permission	

	

I,	_________________________	herby	grant	Oatley	OOSH	permission	to	escort	my	child/ren	

______________________________________	to	Oatley	Memorial	Park	from	Oatley	

Community	Centre	in	the	afternoons.	

	

__________________		 	 	 ____________	

Signature	 	 	 	 	 Date	

	

	

	


